
 

  
 

 
October 2017 
 

Geography Fieldwork 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of the Geography GCSE course, students are required to carry out compulsory fieldwork tasks. 
 
We are carrying out our second fieldwork task within Loughborough town centre on Thursday 12th 
October. 
 
Students will need an outdoor coat with a hood, as we will be outside for the entire duration of the trip. 
 
We will conduct the fieldwork within school time and will be in Loughborough Town Centre for 
approximately two hours. Students in 11Ge1 will be out during Lessons 1 and 2 and students in 11Ge2 
and 11Ge3 will be out during Lessons 3 and 4. 
 
Please complete the attached consent form and return it to your child’s Geography teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
I Cresswell 
Head of Geography 
 
 
 

 


